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Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA) <danean.jones@cms.hhs.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 11:05 AM
To: Mark Wohlschlegel
Cc: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA)
Subject: RE: CMS FOIA Request #042320127021

Mr. Wohlschlegel 
 
We will provide our response to your request directly to the Department of Health and Human Services. You 
should receive a response from them. Sarah Lee, OASPA is the analyst assigned to Mr. Wilson's request. Ms. 
Lee can be reached on (202) 690-7453.  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Wohlschlegel [mailto:mark@getliberty.org]  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 4:20 PM 
To: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA) 
Subject: RE: CMS FOIA Request #042320127021 
 
Ms. Jones, 
 
 
 
Any updates on the status of this request?  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark A. Wohlschlegel II 
 
Staff Attorney 
 
 
 
Americans For Limited Government 
 
9900 Main Street 
 
Suite 303 
 
Fairfax, Virginia 22031 
 
703.383.0880 (ext. 125) 
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703.383.5288 (fax) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA) [mailto:danean.jones@cms.hhs.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 8:08 AM 
To: Mark Wohlschlegel 
Cc: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA) 
Subject: RE: CMS FOIA Request #042320127021 
 
 
 
Mr. Wohlschlegel 
 
The above subject matter is still pending. I will keep you posted. 
 
Thank you 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Wohlschlegel [mailto:mark@getliberty.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 3:54 PM 
To: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA) 
Subject: RE: CMS FOIA Request #042320127021 
 
Ms. Jones, 
 
 
 
Do you have any update on the FOIA referenced in this email?  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark A. Wohlschlegel II 
 
Staff Attorney 
 
 
 
Americans For Limited Government 
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9900 Main Street 
 
Suite 303 
 
Fairfax, Virginia 22031 
 
703.383.0880 (ext. 125) 
 
703.383.5288 (fax) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA) [mailto:danean.jones@cms.hhs.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2012 7:38 AM 
To: Mark Wohlschlegel 
Cc: Jones, Danean Z. (CMS/OSORA) 
Subject: CMS FOIA Request #042320127021 
 
 
 
Mr. Wohlschlegel 
 
 
 
Attached is the FOIA request Mr. Williams submitted to the Department. Please note that this agency's 
acknowledgment letter is standard language and it does not provide the subject of your FOIA request. Also note 
that the acknowledgement is computer generated.  
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Danean Z. Jones 
 
FOI Specialist 
 
 
 
Cc:  
 
Case file 
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Total Control Panel Login 

 

To: mark@getliberty.org 

From: danean.jones@cms.hhs.gov 
 

Remove this sender from my allow list
 

 

You received this message because the sender is on your allow list.
 

 


